Dear Jim Owczarski,

me participate in the 50 Miles More March and recommended me to join. Currently, I am a sophomore that attends Rufus King IB High School. After school I am involved in a numerous amount of things: Student Government (Sophomore Vice President), ACLU Student Alliance, PEOPLE Program, 50 Miles More, tennis, and Black Lives Matter. People tend to see me as an outspoken individual who is into politics and social activism. I'm usually not afraid to speak; in fact I enjoy it because I think it has contributed to my personality greatly. In the future I hope to pursue a career involving civil rights, international relations, or politics in general. Thus, by being in the Milwaukee Youth Council, I'd hope it would prepare me for my future and help me get involved with something I truly enjoy. Here's a link to a video of the 50 Miles More March: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=90Yr1VG8Rkc&feature=youtu.be (The part I'm in starts at 8:02)

Hi, my name is Jada Young and I was just at the most recent Youth Council meeting. Alderman Coggs saw